A“an HanCOCk CO“ege
800 Soutl\ Co”ege Drive
Santa Maria, Cali{:ornia 03454

March 13, 1985

Professor Walter H. Capps
University of California, Santa Barbara
Santa Barbara, CA 93106

Dear Professor Capps:

I am very interested in the Vietnam course you are offering at UC Santa
Barbara. I read an article about it in the March 10, 1985 Los Angeles
Times, View.

I am the Chairperson of the Social Science Department at Allan Hancock
College. Some members of my department and I have been considering
ways to offer a course or workshop on the war. Last fall I taught a
course in contemporary U.S. History in which I had a unit on Vietnam.
The time frame was much.to short to do a good job.

I would appreciate any outline or materials or information you might
share with me. I am glad the course has been so successful and hope
I can organize something that will work here at the community college
level.

Sincerely,

Do ey

Dona Boatright
Chair, Social Science Department
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